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04.10.2019 

 

 

OFFICE ORDER  

This is to inform all students that a one day workshop on – “Mobile Device Security and Ethical 

Hacking” will be conducted by Androsploit, Puducherry on 08.10.19 (Tuesday). All the B.Tech. I, 

II, III & IV year students who are interested to attend this workshop are requested to the pay the 

registration fee for an amount of Rs.500/- to Dr. B.Shoba, HOD(ECE) for onward transmission to 

RGCET Accounts Department. 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Manager       
5. All the HODs 
6. The Exam Wing 
7. The Librarian 
8. The DPE 
9. The Scholarship / Records Section 
10. The Placement officer  
11. The NSS Programme Officer 
12. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
13. The File 
 


